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From: Charles Derrick 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2021 8:26 AM
To: House Fisheries <HouseFisheries@akleg.gov>
Subject: HB80
 


I am strongly opposed to HB80.
The sport fish licence surcharge was originally created to fund
the construction of the state run sport fish hatcheries in
Fairbanks and Anchorage. These hatcheries are now completed
and the surcharge should be sunsetted and eliminated. The
surcharge was never meant to fund privately owned hatcheries
like the Crystal Lake hatchery. HB80 should move no further
and die in committee.
Charles Derrick


Fairbanks, Ak.99701
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